
P R O P O S E D  C O N S T R U C T I O N
T R A F F I C  R O U T I N G

It is proposed that the construction route to the site will be will be taken from the A19(T) 
interchange using only the B1280 and Hurworth Burn Road. Construction traffic will not travel 
through Sheraton Village. This is shown on the ‘Construction Vehicle Route Plan’ below.
 
During construction there will typically be around 10 HGV deliveries per day in addition to 
construction staff movements.
 
A Construction Traffic Management Plan (CTMP) will be submitted with the planning application to 
manage construction traffic which is estimated to last for around a 24 week period. 


